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Priorities for the RCPSA for 2024


Based on feedback from our members, the Council has set the following as the priority issues to pursue during 2024:


1. To promote and to safeguard the pensions of members.

2. To support and to represent the interests of members in relation to financial, health, welfare, security and cultural matters impacting on them. 
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